
 
 
 

Church Family 
PENNINGTON FAMILY 
RODRIGUEZ FAMILY 
CAROL ALTIZER & FAMILY 
SUE KEENE 
STANLEY STEVENSON 
FRED SISCO 
PEGGY ASBURY 
DAWN & DAVID OLINGER 
RICHARD WITTEN 
SAM ADKINS 
EDDIE NASH 
JEANETTE RAMEY 
NANCY SISCO  
RENIA HALE PEERY 

VICKY RINEHART 
BARBARA SISCO 
PRISCILLA DILLOW 
BOB PARKS 
MARTHA MASSIE 
BARBARA STANSBURY 
ROBERT HELDRETH 
CONNIE FLETCHER 
BETTY KELLY 
PARKER NECESSARY 
GEORGIA HALE 
JUANITA BOLING 
DOROTHY NUCKLES 

 
 

 

Active Military Personnel:  John Patrick Flynn, and Jon Wright 
Missionaries:  The Wellers and The Ardnts 

 
 

Others 
Brewster Family 
Trish Cox 
Martha Flanagin & family (sister to Linda Clifton) 
Larry Stroup & Ed Smith (neighbors of Randall & Martha 
Cooper) 
Shelley Keene-Walsh (daughter of Sue Keene) 
Jeannie Putman (Connie Fletcher’s niece) 
Jan McClure 
Jimmy O’Neill (Dora’s grand-nephew) 
Charlotte Wilson (daughter of Martha Massie) 
Gilliam Shelton (Debbie Crews’ father) 
Rev. Curtis Murray 
Dustin Hicks 
Blanche Carpenter (Ron Carpenter’s mother) 
 
 

 
 



 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Sunday, August 7, 2016 
Dr. Don Hudson 

 

 

Sunday, August 14, 2016 
Combined Service 

 

 

Sunday, August 21, 2016 
Church Picnic @ Crab Orchard 

Dr. David Gilbert, Pastor 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

7th  - Melissa Thompson 
 

14th   -  Lynn Larimer 
 

21st  - Linda Clifton  
 

28th - Molly Thompson 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 



 

 

 

 Property Chair Debby Crews listed the completion of several 
significant projects in the last year which were reported in 
earlier session minutes.  Recently a changing table was 
installed in the restroom under the narthex.  Several exit doors 
were recently repaired by a Mountain State Locksmith 
employee.  The bus air-conditioning was repaired by Kelly 
Kidd’s.  Many other projects are underway.  

 According to Chair Carol Weaver’s report, the Worship team 
has pulpit supply covered until Dr. David Gilbert arrives on 
Sunday, August 21 to speak at the Crab Orchard picnic.  Our 
church is preparing the bible school meal on August 11 
between 4 & 6.  Helpers and specific foods are needed.  The 
hunger offering will be on August 7 and then on Sundays when 
the children sing.  

 In Fellowship and Mission Chair Dorothy Wright’s absence, two 
financial requests were approved by the session.  Two-hundred 
dollars will be sent to Buchanan First Presbyterian Church to 
support a youth mission project.   Sixty-six dollars will be sent 
to the Tazewell County Sheriff’s Office to support the National 
Child Safety Council’s work in our schools.  Both come from the 
team’s contingency fund. 

 The Pastoral Nominating Committee was disbanded upon 
successfully bringing Rev. Dr. David Gilbert to us.  We owe 
them enormous thanks. 

 The session chose a transition committee of Frank Barnes, Jim 
Thompson, and Kim McGraw to assist the Gilberts. 

 Joan Flynn reported that the main business of Presbytery was 
accepting the resignation of Sheppard Randy Webb. 

 Joe Bowen has been previously appointed as Boy Scouts of 
American sponsor representative for the church.   

 



 

 
 

 

Barbara Kincer – correct email 
barbarakincer@twc.com 

 
Eddie Nash – correct phone#  

276-880-0126 
 

Ron & Ann Carpenter – new cell #’s 
Ron – 540-838-9127 
Ann – 540-838-9126 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Please remember to notify Kris of all corrections or 

changes to your contact information at the church office. 

Phone:  276-988-4724 

email:  sectazpresb12@yahoo.com 

mailto:barbarakincer@twc.com
mailto:sectazpresb12@yahoo.com


 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

It is with pleasure that we welcome Dr. David Gilbert to 
the pastorate of Tazewell Presbyterian Church.  Dr. 
Gilbert was presented to us during the worship service 
of July 17, 2016, after which the membership voted 
overwhelmingly to call him as pastor.  
 
Dr. Gilbert (Dave) is a graduate of the University of 
California at San Diego and Hastings College of Law in 
San Francisco.  He began his career as an attorney in 
San Diego before being called to the ministry, after 
which he attended Princeton Theological seminary, 
graduating in 1990.  Since that time, he has pastored 
Presbyterian churches in Utah, Michigan, and Ohio.  
 
Dave’s wife Lynn is a high school teacher. The Gilberts 
enjoy travel, especially long road trips as well as travel 
abroad. They are currently engaged in the search for a 
house in Tazewell, setting up an office at TPC, and 
getting to know the people of our church and 
community.  
 
Dave Gilbert will officially begin his ministry with us on 
August 21, 2016, when he will lead the worship service 
at Fort Witten Pioneer Park for our annual picnic event.  
 
Welcome, Dave and Lynn Gilbert! 

 
 



 

 

CARING FRIENDSHIP CLUB TRIP SURVEY 

FOR AUGUST AND SEPTEMBER 

 

___ Chuck Mathena Center Musical, PUMP BOYS & DINETTES, 

SAT.  AUG. 27, 7:00 pm, cost $20.  We would plan to 

leave from the church at 4:00 PM, eat dinner at a Princeton 

Restaurant  before attending the musical.  We need to 

make paid reservations soon before tickets are sold out SO 

PLEASE CALL or EMAIL Eunice Jones as soon as you get 

this if you want to participate in this outing.   

            PHONE:  988-4412 EMAIL:  jnseun@aol.com  

 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

FOR OUR SEPTEMBER TRIP PLEASE INDICATE ONES 

LISTED BELOW IN WHICH YOU WOULD PARTICIPATE 

INDICATING YOUR PREFERANCE BY 1
ST

, 2
ND

 OR 3
RD

 

CHOICE.   

 

___ Trip to Wytheville on a Sunday after Church for Lunch at 

favorite restaurant and a tour of our Children’s Home 

 

___ Trip to Pipestem State Park and Lunch at one of their 

restaurants 

 

___ Trip to Saltville to tour Museum of the Middle Appalachians 

(cost: $2.00) and eat lunch or dinner at the local family 

restaurant    

 

SIGNED: _______________________________________ 

 

PHONE:________________________________________   

 

EMAIL: ________________________________________ 

 

Please return the September survey to 

Eunice Jones, 208 Church St., Tazewell, VA 24651 

or you may call or email her with your choices. 

 
 
 

mailto:jnseun@aol.com


 

 

 
 
 

Join us 
Sunday, August 21st  at 

Fort Witten Pioneer Park.   
Worship service at 11:00 a.m.  

in the Red Barn, 

led by new pastor,  
Dr. David Gilbert. 

 Covered-dish picnic following, 
on the grounds. 

 
 



 
 

 
 


